
Supply Chain Delays 
Wednesday, November 3, 2021 

The College Community, 

 Global supply chain delays are increasingly affecting Kingsborough. 

Higher transportation costs, a nation-wide shortage of truck drivers and cargo ships waiting on line to 
offload imported goods, are holding up deliveries of common College purchases such as: 

Lumber & general construction materials  

Plumbing & electrical supplies 

Computer equipment 

Paper goods 

Wherever possible, please conserve on supplies and paper goods.  

 It is anticipated that across the board cost increases in commodity purchases in all commercial and 
consumer sectors will continue. 

Your understanding and cooperation during these trying times is greatly appreciated. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. 

Thank you. 

Ed Rios 
Vice President for Finance and Administration 


